
Gifted and Talented Appeals Policy 
Harrison Public Schools 

 

This form is for parents appealing their child's Gifted and Talented placement. Responses to this 

survey will be provided to the Gifted and Talented Committee, which is made up of educators 

representing each school building across the school district. The Committee will meet to review 

the information provided by parents. The information provided to the Committee will be redacted 

prior to the meeting, so all identifiable information is removed from the materials. The Gifted and 

Talented Committee will review the materials and make the determination if the appeal is 

granted, based on the materials provided by the parent. The results of the appeal will be 

communicated to parents in a letter. This process generally takes four weeks from the date of the 

appeal. 

To access the form, please go to: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNwoC0SZQKlCBFsppulHt5VaNbnGXDbvAyyizTS

Qb0eiMXKQ/viewform  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNwoC0SZQKlCBFsppulHt5VaNbnGXDbvAyyizTSQb0eiMXKQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNwoC0SZQKlCBFsppulHt5VaNbnGXDbvAyyizTSQb0eiMXKQ/viewform

